Elizabeth McLaughlin

From: Ellen Whaley-Wexler <EWhaley-Wexler@EssexCT.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 3:34 PM

To: Yvonne Roziak

Cc: Carl Ellison; ethan@structuralgraphics.com; Stacia Libby

(slibby@thompsonandpeck.com); Frederick Vollono; Elizabeth McLaughlin

 $(emclaughlin@trendowskilaw.com)\ (emclaughlin@trendowskilaw.com);\ Kelly\ Sterner$

Subject: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: ESSEX RETIREMENT BOARD Regularly Scheduled Meeting

of September 15, 2015

The regularly scheduled September 15, 2015 meeting of the Essex Retirement Board has been cancelled.

A rescheduled date will be posted shortly.

Respectfully,

F. Ellen Whaley, ERB Chair

This transmittal may be a confidential communication or may otherwise be privileged or confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you suspect that you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-767-4340 x 112, or e-mail to Maria Lucarelli and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.